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3.11.21 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Covid-related absence – our Remote Learning Offer 

If your child is off school due to Covid, you will be contacted by the Assistant Head Teacher for the 

phase to establish whether or not you require home learning for your child. 

If your child is ill, we understand that they will not be able to access learning at home and we want 

them to focus on recovering from their illness. However, as is sometimes the case, your child may test 

positive for Covid and feel fine (be asymptomatic) and if so, we will put together a bespoke, printed 

Home Learning Pack for them. We can also set online learning that can be accessed at home. 

If you have any questions regarding our Remote Learning offer, please do contact me via the school 

office. 

 

Christmas Fayre – save the date 

We also would like to give you a date for your diary – we will be holding a Covid-secure, phase-specific 

Christmas Fayre on Thursday 16th December at the following times:  

Lower School: 9.45am – 10.45am 

Middle School: 11am-12pm 

Upper School: 1.30pm – 2.30pm 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

 

Kristel Norris 

Assistant Head Teacher 


